Excalibur Primary School
Ivy Lane, Alsager
STOKE-ON-TRENT, Cheshire
ST7 2RQ

Phone: 01270 685136
Fax: 01270 872825
Email: admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk

17 September 2015

SubjeCt: ALSAGER WALK - FRIDAY 9TH OCTOBER Name: Miss Ann Other
Class: 3B

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of their topic this term, the children will be going on a walk around Alsager. The walk will
allow the children to see the location of HMS Excalibur, the Royal Naval training base from which
our school got its name, as well as exploring the local area in detail. It will also give the children a
chance to compare what Alsager was like in the past.

The walk will take place on Friday 9th October and we will leave school promptly at 9:15am and

we will arrive back at school at approximately 12:00pm so the children will be able to have lunch
at school as normal. The afternoon will be spent collating what they learnt on their walk ready for
their write-up for their topic books the following week.

As the walk will be over playtime, we have decided to have our snack as normal during the walk
so please provide children with a healthy snack to bring with them. We will also take the children's
water bottles on the walk, so please ensure your child has their full water bottle with them. These
will need to be carried by the children so please provide a bag in which they can put their snack
and water in, that can be easily carried by them. Children may wear their own clothes on the trip,
but will need to wear their school jumper. As this trip is outdoors, suitable clothing and footwear
will need to be worn as the children will be doing a fair bit of walking. Due to the unpredictability of
the Great British weather it is asked that your child brings a waterproof coat. If the weather on the
day is extremely poor, it may be decided to have the walk on another day.

As this walk makes use of our local area, there is no cost for the trip.

Please fill in the permission slip below and return to school. Alternatively, you can grant parental
permission for the visit using the school shop on Parentmail2.

Yours sincerely,
Miss C Street
Teacher

Alsager Walk — Year 2
| give permission for my child to take part in the walk around Alsager on Friday 9th October 2015.

Signed......coociiiii e Child’sS NAME .



